CITY OF DOVER BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT MINUTES November 21, 2018

The Regular Meeting of the City of Dover Board of Adjustment was opened and then closed due to a legal issue regarding the composition of the Board on Wednesday, November 21, 2018 at 9:00 A.M. with Vice Chairman Ericson presiding. Members present were Vice Chairman Ericson, Mr. Keller, Mr. Hufnal, and Mr. Senato. Chairman Sheth was absent.

Staff members present were Mr. Diaz, Mr. Swierczek, Mrs. Dawn Melson-Williams, Mrs. Harvey, Mrs. Savage-Purnell and City Solicitor Mr. Rodriguez.

Vice Chairman Ericson apologized that the Board needed to delay the cases (applications) for one month because a legal issue has come up that the Board was not aware of concerning the composition of the Board that needs to be resolved before hearing any cases (applications). We will hear the cases (applications) next month.

Again, he apologized, but the issue just came up this morning.

He asked if there were any questions and mentioned that the legal issues have nothing to do with any of the cases (applications). It is strictly an internal problem.

The meeting was closed by Vice Chairman Ericson.

Sincerely,

Maretta Savage-Purnell Secretary